
North East Shelter 
1 message 

gina henning <max11crazy@yahoo.com> 
To: adam.lid@lacity .org 

To Whom ~ May Concern: 

Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org> 

Frl, Aug 12, 2011 at 8:15AM 

I am asking that }UU please do not let Best Friends use our NE She~r that has closed. There 
are other facilities out there they can rent and use. People like myself paid tax dollars out of my 
own pocket to have NE built, not fully open and too close when we need it. At least even if it was 
not fully open it was helping with evidence animals, pregnant animals, etc. The shelters are all 
overcrowded right now and 1his just make the situation worse. This also includes the animals for 
the transports that was being done at NE and is now is being done somewhere else. Which 
means less room at that shelter. It sickens me to think we can close a shelter that was being 
used and helping the situation only to provide it to Best Friends. Why does Best Friends need it 
so bad? How is this going to help our shelters not be so overcrowded? How is this going to 
help us not eulhanize more animals? Well the reality is, it isn't. It is only making matters 'NOrse 
and the losers are always the animals. They lose their life! Please do not let this happen, 
especially for the animals lives that are a t stake. And for those tax payers who will not be 
happy. 
Thank you for taking the time to read this. 
Sincerely, 
Gina Henning 




	Text1: 11-1345


